
Southern Area Locality Planning
localityplanning@ci-ni.org.uk

For daily updates on services available in your area 

during COVID-19
Southern Area Locality Planning

localityplanning@ci-ni.org.uk

The Southern Health & Social Care Trust has introduced a new Helpline for children, young people and families, to ensure we 
can stay connected during the Covid-19 lockdown.  Click HERE to watch the information video on the Helpline.
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